
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GET Report, July 2024 

 

 

The Lions Year 2024-2025 just started so I have nothing important to report at this time. 

However, we plan to work on the following club extension projects in the coming months: 

 

1. Explore possibilities of opening a new club in the Indonesian American Community.  

2. Explore possibilities of opening a new club in the Ukrainian American Community, 

3. Besides these two we will also explore possibilities in opening Clubs in other 

communities and in the corporate environment. Our plan will also focus on starting clubs 

in big offices. 

4. DG has initiated a specialty club, which is in the final stage of approval by the LCI . I am 

not much involved in it and have no detail information. Congratulations to the DG Radha 

and the Team!  

5. PDG Wayne Meachum has initiated preliminary works in starting a new club in Brother 

Bill City in the year 2022-2023. I think this is a continuing project for this year. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

GET Chair, IPDG Prakash Gautam 

 

 


